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Date:    May 6, 2020  

Subject: Prop 65 – PCEC Products v5 

 

No products currently sold by Panasonic Consumer Electronics Company (PCEC) t contain 

Proposition 65 listed chemicals, at a level or in a manner that require Proposition 65 

Consumer Product Exposure Warnings, with the exception of the following models: 

 

 Microwave Oven Models: 

NN-SB428S NN-SB448S NN-SB636B NN-SB646S NN-SU656B NN-SU656W 

NN-SU676B NN-SU676W NN-SU686S   NN-SU696S NN-SB438S NN-SC668S 

NN-SB656S     NN-SU676S   NN-SB458S NN-SD66LS NN-SD67LS NN-SD69LS 

NNSD69LSDISP 

 

Toaster Oven Model: 

NB-W250 

 

Below, is a sample of the Product Exposure Warning Label, that will appear on the Carton 

Box of the above listed models, beginning with September 2018 factory production. 

 
 

Telephones: 

KX-TGB810B KX-TGB812B KX-TGB850B KX-TGB852B KX-TG2153SK 

KX-TGBA85B KX-TGB850 

 

Below, is a sample of the Product Exposure Warning Label, that will appear on the Carton 

Box of the above listed models, beginning with September 2018 factory production. 

 

  WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals including DINP,  

  which is known to the State of California to cause cancer.   

  For more information  go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 

 

ADVERTENCIA: Este producto puede exponerle a químicos incluyendo DINP,  

quees conocido por el Estado de California como causante (s) de cáncer.   

Para mayor información, visite  www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 
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PCEC will notify its customers if there are any changes in the Prop 65 warning 

requirements for existing products, or if Prop 65 warnings are required for future products. 

 

Please be advised that Proposition 65 regulations also require retailers to provide the 

Consumer Product Exposure Warning to California residents prior to purchase via the 

internet.   

 

If you are in need of more information, please refer to the Prop 65 Website:  

www.P65Warnings.ca.gov or contact your PCEC Account Manager. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
David A. Thompson 

Director 

Corporate Environmental Department 


